
15th July 2024

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 10.30 am

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

GCSE results day is on Thursday 22nd August 2024. We will be distributing results from the main
hall from 10:30 am to 11:30 am. Students should enter via the lower canteen. Students will need to
complete an online google form before collecting their results, they will need their phone to do this.

There will be a table set up for each tutor group, where students can collect their results envelope.
The results envelope will contain scores, grades and important information about the results and
appeals process.

If a student is unable to collect the results in person, the student can nominate a named person to
collect the results on their behalf. Only one person should collect the results. The student will need
to complete the form that you can see here. A copy of this form must be bought with the person
collecting the results along with photo ID. (No form or no ID will mean that the third party will not be
permitted to collect the students' results).

If you have any questions ahead of the day please email our exams officer Mrs Smith,
nsmith@langtreeschool.com .

We look forward to seeing many of you next month and celebrating your success.

Yours sincerely,

Niki Smith

Exams Officer
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